
Membership Committee 
 
 

Open House 
January 20, 2023  

 
We had a very successful Open House with approximately 45 current members and new 
members. Doing the Open House at Red Mountain, worked very well.  Having the Community 
Room for Facilitators and Instructors, plus Greeters, Committee Tables and Refreshments is 
perfect. 
 
The colored feet and instructions, thanks to Sammy Trujillo, worked perfectly guiding new 
members downstairs to the various rooms necessary for Orientation, Registration, Pre-
Enrollment, and Cashier. 
 
At Open House, we had sixteen new members sign up and a few other joining at other times. 
 
We are feeding too many people at the set-up Luncheon, which increases the price significantly, 
plus all leftovers go to MCC.  What started as a courtesy to NFLL members donating their time 
has turned into feeding NFLL Volunteers and MCC Employees.  With our limited Membership 
and few new Members joining vs. Pre-Covid, we cannot afford to feed so many people.  I am 
proposing we go back to feeding Lunch to NFLL Volunteers, plus Neva Hansen and Sammy 
Trujillo.  When our Membership numbers increase, we can revisit this.   
 
 

New Member Coffee 
February 3, 2023 

 
The New Member Coffee went very well, and we met a nice group of people; however, we had 
few New Members in attendance.  In calling to welcome the New Members after Open House, 
most of them had not read the information in the Brochures and didn’t know about the NMC, so 
we will be changing how we inform people of the NMC.  We will probably give them 
information at Orientation and talk about it.  
 
Per Peggy R.: We currently have 223 members; 31 of those are additions this semester.  Sixteen 
are new; Fifteen are returning members.  Nine of the new members joined at Open House; five 
returning members joined at Open House. 
 
Mary Adamick took notes on New Members noting name, email, phone number, plus their 
history and interests.  This is great information when Volunteers are needed. 
 
Allan Zisner took notes on how to help the next NMC and they will be implemented. 


